## Dear City Council Members,

I am requesting Main Street, the block directly in front of the Courthouse, be closed for the Pro-Troop Rally on July 4, 2023. We will be cooperating with the DAR and their parade, but will need the block in front of the Courthouse to remain closed until 1 pm. We will not need it closed prior to the parade.

DAR will contact you for their parade closure. Thanks for your continued cooperation.

Sincerely,
Debbie Towns
27 Royal Terrace
Crossville, TN 38558
931-248-1562